
  

     

    

         August 28th, Korean National Police University

The 2020 International Undergraduate Conference on Policing (IUCP) brings together 
undergraduate students from around the world to advance policies and strategies on 
policing. IUCP will be held in Asan, South Korea on August 28th, 2020. We invite any 
papers regarding policing and criminal justice.

 TOPIC

Participants are encouraged to submit papers relating to policing such as  

CRIMINAL INVESTIGATION, CRIME PREVENTION, POLICE INTELLIGENCE, TRANSNATIONAL CRIME, CYBERCRIME,

CRIME SCENE INVESTIGATION, INTERNATIONAL COOPERATION BETWEEN POLICE AGENCIES, ETC. 

  Awards & Grants

  1,200,000 won for the 1st place

  800,000 won for the 2nd place

  500,000 won for the 3rd place (4 teams)

  Competition Method 

  Preliminary Round : Evaluation of Papers

                                   (6 Teams Will Qualify)

  Final Round : English Presentation

  Required Documents

   ★ A registration form, an academic paper, 

and a recommendation letter from school

  Important Dates

  SUBMISSION & REGISTRATION July 1~15, 2020

  ANNOUNCEMENT OF QUALIFIERS August 1, 2020

  CONFERENCE DATE August 28, 2020

  Submission

  Papers should be submitted electronically 

via APTA homepage – www.apta.website

 ☞ Please contact us below for more information.
   ▲ www.apta.website
   ▲ E-mail : cooperation@police.ac.kr
   ▲ Tel. : (+82) 41-968-2272
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